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Children in Need
We had a great Children in Need day last Friday and raised over £110 for the charity. We 

also had a lovely visit from Pudsey Bear earlier this term and made a film with him that you 

can see on our website and Facebook page.

This Week
Tomfoolery Visit: The PTFA has arranged for Tomfoolery to visit the school and give a 

performance for the students as a Christmas treat.

Christmas Gifts: In addition to the Tomfoolery visit, the PTFA will also be funding the 

annual Christmas presents for students, at £5 per child. This year each class will organise 

buying the presents for their own students.

Nativity/A Christmas Carol Performances: Tickets for our Primary Nativity production 

“A Christmas Carol” are now available. Performances are on Wednesday 4th December at 

11am and Thursday 5th December at 1.30pm. Tickets cost £2 each.

PTFA Nativity Raffle: The PTFA is organising a raffle to be held at the Nativity 

performances. If you would like to donate any prizes, please bring them to Reception.

PTFA Supermarket Bucket Collections: The PTFA will be doing fundraising collections at 

Horsham Sainsbury’s on Sunday 24th November and Broadbridge Heath Tesco on Sunday 

15th December. Both collections are from 10am-4pm and all support is welcomed.

PTFA Meeting: The next PTFA meeting is on Thursday 16th January at 3.45pm. All are 

welcome to attend.

PTFA Events Information: Please see the attached sheet for more information on 

upcoming PTFA events and campaigns.

 Introduction to Makaton: Our Speech and Language team is offering an “Introduction to

Makaton Signing” session for parents on Wednesday 27th November from 2.15-3pm. If

you would like to book a place, please contact the school Office.



In-House and Sensory Shakespeare Performances

Last week we had our In-House Shakespeare performance of “As You Like It” and our 

Sensory Shakespeare experience of “Anthony & Cleopatra.” Everyone had a great time 

taking part in these lovely productions.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The next date is 13th December. To book yourself a 

clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. There will be more dates next term. If you 

have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or 

continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly 

by telephone on 01273 242145.

Yoimoji of the Week - Canopy

Canopy is Thoughtful. “I consider people’s feelings. Thinking about 

others as well as myself helps make me a good friend.”

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website.
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